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 Nicola Shaldon COMMNT2017/0605/P 19/04/2017  15:58:52 The revised proposals for the roof design which make of two of the skylights opaque glass do not 

address sufficiently the problems of light pollution/spillage for my flat on the first floor which has two 

large rear bedroom windows directly overlooking the remaining two clear skylights in the roof.  If 

permission is given for an extension of 5.5m the two remaining skylights should be opaque
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